
                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                     

16 April 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Resumption of Physical SUN JAM Children’s Programmes at 11am on 2 May 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! Praying that you and your family are keeping 

well in the Lord! We are happy to inform you that we will be resuming our in-person SUN JAM 

children’s programmes at 11am in church on Sunday, 2 May 2021 for K1, K2, P1, P2 and P3 

levels.  

The in- person SUN JAM @11 children’s programmes are open to all (K1-P3) SJ children, 

regardless of the timing of SUN JAM your child is currently attending. Due to the limited 

number of persons allowed at our in-person children’s programme, we seek your 

understanding that we will only be resuming in-person children’s programmes starting with our 

younger children.  

The SJ Zoom classes will still continue for all levels, including K1-P3 and the SJ Zoomlink will 

be sent to you as usual via the parent’s chat group.  Do note that as every last Sun of the 

month is our SJ Video lesson week for all SJ children, there will not be any in- person SJ 

programmes on every last Sunday of the month.  

Registration must be done for your (K1-P3) child/children before they can attend the in-person 

SJ children’s programmes. We encourage you to register as soon as registration opens every 

preceding Monday at 9am. Please do take note of the registration process for in-person 

children’s programmes: 

Step 1: Go to www.faithmc.sg/attend to register your attendance at the 11.15 am Service. 

(Preferably select Yellow Zone as this is nearer to the children’s venue rooms)  

Step 2: Once your attendance is confirmed, register for your child/children at the same link 
(www.faithmc.sg/attend) under the event titled ‘SUN JAM 11am Classes’. 

Some important things to take note of when your child attends the in-person SJ programmes 
at 11am are as follows: 
1. Masks must be worn by children at all times. 
2. Children 7 years and above are required to do SafeEntry check in with their Trace together   
    Token or App. Parents can do SafeEntry check-in for their children. 
3. SafeEntry Check-in and temperature-taking are to be done at Level 1. 
4. For hygiene purposes, all children are encouraged to bring their own stationery.  
5. P1-P3 children are to bring their bibles. 
6. Parents are to pick up children from the children’s programme room venue immediately  
    after service ends. 
7. Room venues (at level 4)  
         K1: Doulos Room 
         K2: Koinonia Rooms 
         P1- P3: Charis Hall  

http://www.faithmc.sg/attend
http://www.faithmc.sg/attend


Rest assured that keeping the children safe is of paramount importance to us, therefore we 
need to work together to ensure that the children and all of us adhere to the safe-management 
measures in place. 

As we look forward to having your child/ children attend our in-person SUN JAM children’s 
programmes, let us continue as one church family to pray for God’s protection and guidance 
to be upon every SUN JAM child as they continue to grow in stature and wisdom in the Lord! 
Once again, thank you for this privilege of co-labouring with you as we nurture your child in 
God’s ways. 

Blessings, 

Pearly Sim                                                            Lim Bee Choo                         

Pastoral Team Member (ONE JAM)                    SUN JAM Chairperson 

  
Cc: Rev. Reuben Ng (Pastor In-charge) 
      Rev. Eddie Ho (Pastor overseeing ONE JAM) 
      Mr Lim Boh Chuan (LCEC Chairman) 
      Mr Liaw Chun Huan (Lay Leader) 
      Ms Tan Lee Hia (Associate Lay Leader- ONE JAM) 

 


